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October 24, 2017

Mr. Mike Goldstein
Ingersoll Rand
800-E. Beaty St.
Davidson, NC 28036

Re:  Ingersoll Rand- Honea Path Plant
Supplement Source Area Assessment Report for the Former
TCE AST Tank Pad (AEM; October 5, 2017)
Anderson County
Consent Agreement 01-045-W
BLWM File # 400238

Dear Mr. Goldstein:

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (the Department) has
reviewed and approves the Supplement Source Area Assessment Report for the Former TCE AST
Tank Pad submitted by AEM.

However, prior to the submittal of a Feasibility Study (FS) to address source area soil
contamination and groundwater, the Department recommends a meeting to discuss potential
remedies, the focus and structure of an FS and the Voluntary Cleanup Program. As discussed with
Leona Mills, AEM project manager, the Department further requests a site visit to tour the facility
and site to better understand the scale of the area(s) of concern. As discussed, potential site visit
dates and meeting dates are forthcoming.

On all correspondence regarding this site, please reference BLWM File # 400238. If you have
questions concerning this correspondence, or would like to submit additional information, contact
Jan Trent, the project manager, at (803) 898-0723 or email me at trentjc@dhec.sc.gov.

Sincerely,

/7 d/n(\/ /M/LU’\f
Jz{n Trent, Project Manager
State Voluntary Cleanup Program
Site Assessment, Remediation & Revitalization Division
Bureau of Land and Waste Management

cc: Lucas Berresford, Manager, BLWM
Chris McClusky, Area Director, Upstate BEHS- Anderson
Leona Mile, AEM, 2580 Northeast Expressway; Atlanta, GA 30345
Technical File #400238
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